Jill E. Clark

From: Lathrop, Sara J [Sara.Lathrop@ci.minneapolis.mn.us]

Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2009 9:32 AM

To: Michael Sullivan; Borger, John P.; Jill E. Clark

Subject: Stepnes

Attachments: Hanson emails.pdf !

Dear Counsel:

Ms. Clark in an email last night requested copies of some emails referencing the role of Hennepin County in the search of

Mr. Stepnes’ computer hard drives. The emails are attached hereto, bates-stamped HANSON 1 to HANSON 53.

Sara J. Lathrop

- Assistant Minneapolis City Attorney
333 South Seventh Street, Suite 300
Minneapolis, MN 55402
612-673-2072 (direct)

612-673-3362 (fax)
sara.lathrop@ci.minneapolis.mn.us
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